

## Mana U3A (Inc.)

www.u3amana.org.nz P O Box 57 042 Mana

**Newsletter Number 66** 

August 2011

## **A Very Important Notice**

On Tuesday 23<sup>rd</sup> August 2011, Mana U3A will celebrate its 20<sup>th</sup> Anniversary at a buffet luncheon for financial members. This function will replace our normal luncheon meeting on that day. Arrangements for and location of this function are detailed in your invitation which is attached to this newsletter. To secure your place please RSVP with indicated payment to:

Mana U3A P O Box 57 042 on or before 10 August 2011.

Places are limited and only RSVPs will be accepted.

## **Message from Your President**

Welcome, Readers, to our mid-winter newsletter where our main focus is on the forthcoming 20th Birthday luncheon. I look forward to meeting you there, renewing old friendships and reminiscing on 20 years of learning experiences. Your President, Lisa Webber.

## **Advance Notice of Mana AGM**

Our final meeting for 2011 on Tuesday 22 November 2011 will be our Annual General Meeting. At this meeting we will hear reports back from interest group facilitators, receive information on our financial situation and our President's Annual Report. We will also receive your nominations for and elect a new Committee and office bearers for the next 12 months.

Please remember that the ongoing success of Mana U3A depends on your active membership and the specific contributions of your Committee. If you are willing to stand for office yourself, please complete and return the nomination form which can be found under "Forms" on the website.